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Our ref: PS010/22-23 

 

13th September 2022 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Monday 19th September is a National Bank Holiday and the school will be closed for Queen 
Elizabeth’s State Funeral.  This will enable students and staff to pay their respects to her Majesty and 

commemorate her reign.  

The Angmering School Open Evening takes place on Thursday 6th October from 4.30pm to 7.30pm. 
The school will close early on this day and students will be dismissed at 1.35pm. The canteen will 

remain open so students can collect their lunches. 

 

The Findon bus has been rescheduled to arrive early on this day and students who live in Ferring will 

be able to access the school minibus to take them home from the front of school.  Students will be 

dropped at Ferring Library. 
  
Any queries please contact office@theangmeringschool.co.uk 
  
Best wishes 

 

Fiona  
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